
 

 

 

 
March 13, 2025 

 
 
Mary Paron-Boswell 
City of Coppell 
255 Parkway Blvd 
Coppell, TX 75019 
 
Re: CFB ISD – Outdoor Learning Center – 1600 Sandy Lake Rd 
 
Dear Mary: 
 
Due to a delay caused by Right of Way ownership, we are withdrawing our Plat and Site Plan 
applications for the above site.  Please let us know if you need any additional information.  
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
PARKHILL  
 
 
 
By   

Ben Sanchez, P.E. 
Civil Engineer 

 

PLAT25-01-000863 and PD25-01-000862


